Mr. Henry Streed, Foreman Electric Shop University of Minnesota 319 - 15th Ave. S.E. Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Mr. Streed:

Please contact me personally about the problems detected by your electricians recently in our Stadium laboratory. He made comments that we were grossly underpowered and in danger of fire. We are also having serious telephone problems.

I would like a complete evaluation and information on steps you recommend be taken to provide adequate electrical power for our operation which is moving into the most active period in our history.

Sincerely,

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Professor and Director

HB:jp